
 
 

FOUR MARKS PARISH COUNCIL 
 

COUNCILLOR VACANCY 

 
1.  There is a vacancy for a Councillor and no request for a by- 

election has been received. 
 
2.  This vacancy will now filled by co-option at the Parish   

Council meeting to be held on Wednesday 23rd June 2021.   
 

3.  Nominations are invited and should be sent in writing to the  
Chairman at the address below by Wednesday 23rd June 2021, 
applications will however be received up to the start time of the 
meeting.  If no applications are received, the co-option will take 
place at the next Full Council meeting.  

 
4.  A copy of this notice has been sent to the Returning Officer,  

East Hants District Council, Penns Place, Petersfield, Hants GU31 
4EX  

 
Dated: 17th June 2021 
 

Signed by the Executive Officer: Sarah Goudie 

 
Address: The Parish Office, Uplands Lane, Four Marks, GU34 5AF 
 
Email: clerk@fourmarks-pc.org.uk  Tel: 01420 768284 
 
Website: www.fourmarks-pc.org.uk 
 

 
 

If you require further information regarding this vacancy, then please contact the 
Parish Office 

mailto:clerk@fourmarks-pc.org.uk
http://www.fourmarks-pc.org.uk/

